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April 2022MONTESSORI IN MOTIONMs. Carolyn 

Gross motor: Bearing Weight on Legs 
Fine Motor: Waving
ASL: Butterfly 
Book: Some bugs - Angela DiTerlizzi 
Song: Fly Little Bug 
Art: Footprint Butterflies 



SNOW POLICY: WE NEVER HAVE LATE STARTS. MIM will close only 
if the UP Schools close for the entire day for any of the classes. 
Listen to local  radio or  TV stations or check the Internet for 
closure announcements.

When you shop at smile.amazon.com, Amazon donates to 
your favorite charitable organization which we hope will be 

us. All products on Amazon can be found on smile. 
Amazon, just register Montessori in Motion as your charity.

Scholastic books can be ordered online at any time. Register at Scholastic Book Clubs’ 
secure Web site - www. Scholastic.com/book clubs. Enter the Class  Activation Code 
DLMQZ Order your books and when we receive notification that  an order has been places 
we will submit it to be filled. Your books will be delivered here to the school.

IF OPEN- WE OPEN ON TIME

Everyday Fundraising Opportunities

Hi Families! Spring is here, and with that we are saying “Hello” to 
new friends, and “Goodbye” to some of our older friends who 
are moving up to the toddler classes. The first week of April we 
will be having spring break, and childcare will only be available 
to those who registered. If you did not register we will look 
forward to seeing you after the break. 

This month we will be about bugs and the different things we 
may see outside. Our book of the month will be Some Bugs by 
Angela DiTerlizzi, this is a book about the different things bugs 
can do and depicts them with bright colors and action words. 
Our craft will be making butterfly footprints and we will also be 
learning the ASL sign for butterfly. Finally the song we will be 
learning is Fly Little Bug. 

Finally, I wanted to talk about young children and choice. Young 
children feel the need to control some aspect of their lives, 
much of which is decided by adults. Not letting young children 
have any choice or control over their lives can lead to power 
struggles or tantrums. When introducing choices it is important 
to make sure that both choices are acceptable and age 
appropriate. Giving choices also introduces the concept of 
independence, which is a key Montessori principle. It is okay to 
limit the amount of choice a child has. Too many choices can be 
overwhelming for the child and make it hard to choose. Finally, if 
something is not a choice it is important to not word it as a yes 
or no question. Rather, state the child's two options and let 
them choose from there. 

Ms. Carolyn, Ms. Maricella, Ms. Lillyanna & Ms. Sam 

May 2nd
Summer Break Sign Up Opens Up!

May 30th
Memorial Day 

No School

May 31st
Last Day to 

Earn Work Bond 

June 16th
Last Day of

 School!
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